Chan, Mark

From: Frew Long |G
Sent: 16 December 2019 15:53

To: Chan, Mark

Cc: Camden Council Mark Chan
Subject: Planning Application 2019/5690/P
Dear Mark,

Following our telephone conversation of this afternoon, I'm writing to object to the above Planning
Application.

I'm the leaseholder at 8 Frognal Lane, First Floor. The reason for my objection is as follow:

1- Frognal Lane is situated in Conservation Area.

2- Mr Kirk has filed the same application last year which was rejected by all 3 leaseholders as well as our
neighbours.

Thank you for your kind consideration.

Kind regards,

Forough S. Long

8 Frognal Lane

NW3 7DU
I



